
Committee on Admissions, Evaluations and Academic Standards (CAEAS) Report 
 
Senate Meeting: March 3, 2021 
 
The CAEAS committee met on February 10 at 3-4pm and had a quorum present.   
 
The committee heard a proposal to update the degree requirements and title for the Adult 
Degree Program.  The title would be changed from Self Determined Studies, B.A. or B.S., to a 
Bachelor of Arts or Sciences in Liberal and Interdisciplinary Studies.  In addition, the change in 
requirements specify more 300-level courses and two new required courses (one introductory 
and one capstone).  In addition, eligibility for the program was refined to no longer depend on 
completed credits, thus expanding access to the program.  The committee voted unanimously 
to approve the proposal and brings it to the Senate floor for a vote. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


